
Red Wing Masonic Lodge #8 announces the Red Wing 

Masonic Lodge Selfless Scholar Scholarship… a Kindness 

Scholarship 

 

Most college scholarships celebrate high achievers in academics, athletics, and the 

performing arts. But what about celebrating those great kids who positively affect the 

lives of others? 

Taking a cue from Minnesota Masonic Charities, the members of Red Wing Masonic 

Lodge are proud to announce a unique education scholarship that is open to students in 

Red Wing. 

The Red Wing Masonic Lodge Selfless-Scholar Scholarship’s purpose is to encourage 

peer recognition of unexpected, purposeful, even life-changing acts of kindness. 

Nominees should be those who make others feel like they are important and matter, not 

just in school but also in the community. The scholarship offers a tangible reward for 

being an extraordinarily good person, while also providing a scholarship to help that 

student continue their educational pursuits. What makes this scholarship very different 

from others is that you cannot seek it yourself: you must be nominated to be 

considered. 

To nominate someone, you believe should be recognized for making others feel like 

they are important and matter: 

1.     Submit a short-essay (500-word maximum) explaining how the person has 

demonstrated extraordinary kindness, brought people together, or made someone feel 

like they matter. 

2.     Include a picture of you and the person you are nominating.  You can also include 

a short video (less than 1 minute) that helps tell your story. For further information go to 

“Red Wing Freemasons” Facebook page, contact the Lodge, or ask a Red Wing Lodge 

member. 


